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Hello Fellow Club Members,  

Well, this is the newsletter for those of you who are coming to Toowoomba

 

on the bus 
on 17th October 2009

 

for our overnight stay there. 
At this stage the Grammar View Motel have 12 rooms booked for us. The cost for the 
room and breakfast is $120 and we will be having dinner in their restaurant on Sat. night. 
The cost for that will be $35 per person for a 3 course meal with a limited menu choice. 
Drinks will be at your own expense for that evening. We can pay these costs sometime 
after our arrival directly to the Motel.  

For those who are coming could you please forward $45

 

(cash if able to drop it in, or 
cheque) to either Col or myself. If you are posting a cheque, please make it payable 
to Wynnum Manly Apex 40 Club

 

and forward to:  

P. Ramsay 
3 Curtis St  
Manly    Qld   4179   

This amount is the cost per couple for the bus up to Toowoomba, our sightseeing, and 
return trip. This amount is due by September 30th 2009.

  

The Nunn s have kindly agreed to use their place as our departure venue, so cars can be 
parked and left there until our return on Sunday afternoon. 
Time of departure:   9.30am Saturday 17th October, 2009  
Place of departure:  625 New Cleveland Road,  Gumdale  

Looking forward to hearing from you soon,  
Phyl and Col. 


